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MINUTES OF A PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

SALISBURY GARDENS                                      4:00PM                27 JANUARY 2020 

PRESENT 

Councillors:  Brian Lucas (Chair), Ian Bond, Stephen Cockett, Colm Watling & James Toogood. 

ITEM SUBJECT 

1) 1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

There were no Apologies for Absence received at this time. 

2) 2 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

Councillor Ian Bond declared an interest in Item b) Burlington Hotel, Bellevue Road and declined to 
take part in considering this planning application. 

3) P

3 
PUBLIC FORUM 

There were no members of the public present. 

4) G

  
PLANNING APPLICATIONS  

a) 19/01498/RVC:   RIVIERA PARK, 23 SHORE ROAD 

It was unanimously resolved:  
that Ventnor Town Council cannot comment on this planning application.  As stated on 
the Isle of Wight Council’s Planning Department’s website, the application has been 
withdrawn. 

b) 19/01490/FUL:    BURLINGTON HOTEL, BELLEVUE ROAD 

It was resolved, with one abstention:  
that Ventnor Town Council supports this application and welcomes the upgrade on this 
important building. 

 PUBLIC FORUM   
There were no members of the public present. 

 The Meeting closed at 4:20pm 
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